
Douglas T Orchard Elementary PTA 

Wednesday November 17th 3:15 p.m. 

 

Call meeting to order 

 

• Principal’s Report –  

o Luminary Art Supplies - We have the art supplies this week and they are 

organized and will be able to have the bags all ready and organized by 

class.  

o Recent Vandalism – Working with police department to find those who 

did it. We are working 

o Fundraiser prizes are here, and we are working on handing them out. 

 

• Treasurers report 

o Current Balance - $17,565.12 

o Recent transactions-We have bought supplies for the Luminary and they 

will be on the next month’s transactions. 

 

 

• President’s report 

o Regional PTA Meeting  

▪ Jr. Achievement of Utah -They do a short survey then help with kids 

with career growth, budgeting and help figure out future career 

paths. 

• For example, 5th Graders – They have some virtual programs 

K to 12, for career readiness, budgeting and helping figure 

out future career path on an age-appropriate level. 

• In the past at Orchards 

▪ Family Engagement Specialists – This is a resource at the district that 

helps the school  

• Currently at Orchard – This is a group that will come out and 

do a focus group and create a survey that will help carry 

out the questions to get open feedback on how to improve 

family engagement at Orchard. The feedback will be 

presented to the school administration, so parents and 

school administration can work together to make things 

better. This department will support future family 

engagement. They have a roadmap that outlines how to 

get family engagement.  

 

• Previous Business 

o Red ribbon Week – Red Ribbon Week was great, the kids had fun and 

enjoyed it and was successful! 

 

• Upcoming Business 

o Luminary night 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM 

▪ Flyer –  



• We send out a flyer to save the date and bring a can of 

food. 

• We will send out a treat and a reminder flyer closer to the  

Luminary. 

▪ Santa – We will have Santa visit our Luminary from 5:30 to 6:30pm. 

▪ Carolers – We have invited the Hunter High Madrigals and Music 

students from Hunter Jr. Hight to help the teachers carol the night 

of the luminary. 

▪ We will put together Sign up Geni for set up and take down of the 

bags 

▪ We will start collecting food on November 30th.  We will call the 

foundation and send the food collected to the foundation. 

▪ We will just throw away the bags at the end of the night to make 

clean up easy. 

o Search Committee for new presidency for year 22-23 

▪ We are looking for a nominating committee. Those on the 

nominating committee cannot be an officer. 

▪ We are look looking for PTA officers as well. 

 

 

• Next meeting items to add to agenda 

o Next meeting December 15th at 3:15 PM 


